
Message from the Headmistress              Friday 8 October 2021 

Dear Parents  

   

As part of our continued drive to enrich the educational experience for our pupils at Kirkham Grammar Junior, 

Infant & Pre-School, we are seeking the support of our Kirkham Grammar School parental body.    

   

We are looking for parents/grandparents/other close relatives who would be interested in coming into school in 

the future to talk to our pupils and provide them with an interesting insight into the wider world around 

them.  This could, for example,  focus on your profession,  cultural background, sporting achievement to name 

but a few.  

   

If you feel this is something you would enjoy doing, please get in touch with our School Secretary, Miss 

Sharman.  When we have collated information in this regard we will get in touch as and when we have events 

that we feel would benefit from your area of expertise.   We look forward to hearing from you.  

   

Wishing you all a lovely weekend  

   

Mrs O’Donoghue  

Headmistress  

  

 


